4. A Trip to Mumbai

Worksheet 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow.

Pawan, Keshav and Indu decided to go for a holiday in the mountains. They were going trekking, so they planned to reach Haridwar first by train. From there, they would take a bus to Devprayag, which is a holy place. It is the place where the two beautiful rivers, the Alaknanda and the Bhagirathi, meet to form the mighty Ganga. After that, they would walk to the Valley of Flowers and Hemkund Sahib, the lake where the highest Gurudwara is located on the banks of the Hemkund Lake. It was necessary to travel light, but they also had to carry woollen clothes and a blanket and a raincoat. It would be cold and showers were likely. They wore good walking shoes, a hat each and from Devprayag, they would buy strong walking sticks also. They carried water and some food. They were looking forward to the adventure!

A. Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where would the three friends go first?
- 2. Why is Devprayag famous?
- 3. What is located at Hemkund Sahib?
- 4. Why did they need a raincoat?
- B. Name at least eight things that the friends took or wore on their trip.

Worksheet 2

GRAMMAR

- A. Complete the following sentences by adding the past forms of the verbs (action words) given in the brackets.
 - 1. The bird ______ in through the window. [fly]
 - 2. Binny ______ a red frock but Lara ______ the blue one. [want, like]
 - 3. Who ______ for colour pencils? [ask]
 - 4. Reva ______ very pretty in that dress. [look]

B. Use is/am/are + -ing to complete the following sentences.

- 1. A nightingale ______ in the forest. [sing]
- 2. I ______ a new storybook today. [buy]
- 3. We ______ to Haridwar during the holidays. [go]
- C. Use 'has' and 'have' correctly in the following sentences.
 - 1. Hanu ______ a top and a kite.
 - 2. Do you ______ a hammer and a nail?
 - 3. Why _____ Papa gone out?
 - 4. I ______ to finish my homework.

Worksheet 3

VOCABULARY & WRITING SKILLS

A. Fill the blanks using words that have 'oo'.

- 1. Please give me a ______ to eat this ice cream.
- 2. This shirt is very big and ______ for me.
- 3. It is very ______ there, so take a sweater with you.
- 4. I like going to the club because it has a swimming _____.

B. Arrange these words in alphabetical order.

- 1. Cord 2. Call 3. Cub 4. Crab 5. Cry
- C. Complete the following sentences using words with an apostrophe from the box.

Mr Sharma's Haven't Mona's We're

- 1. _____ you done your homework?
- 2. _____ going to a party tonight.
- 3. _____ cat climbed up a tree.
- 4. Please tell me the address of _____ house.

BAG	COAT TORCH			СН	BLANKET			HAT RAINCOAT			
	R	А	Ι	N	С	0	А	Т	L	G	
	W	D	С	Z	Х	S	Р	0	Т	U	
	В	L	Т	Y	V	F	Н	R	D	В	
	0	Н	А	Т	В	Н	А	С	G	А	
	S	J	Н	Е	Ν	Ι	D	Н	S	G	
	Е	G	Ι	Η	W	0	Κ	А	V	Ν	
	В	L	А	Ν	K	Е	Т	G	Х	М	
	А	С	0	K	R	J	Ν	V	J	Е	
	М	Q	Р	Ν	Н	G	L	С	R	S	
	Т	R	С	0	А	Т	F	R	В	Е	

D. Find the names of things to carry or wear when you travel from the grid given below.